



January 27, 2023

Ms. Laurie Ortolano 41 Berkeley Street Nashua, NH 03064

Via email only to laurieortolano@gmail.com

<u>RE:</u> RTK Request received January 23, 2023 relative to requesting a meeting with you to discuss the Mohawk Tannery Project that was recently presented to the Board of Alderman.

Dear Ms. Ortolano,

The City is in receipt of your request dated January 23, 2023 under NH RSA 91-A, the "Right-to-Know" law.

In response to your email dated January 22, 2023, this is not a Right to Know request. I would recommend you attend public meetings to attain public information and participate within that forum. Alternatively, you could contact your elected officials and share your ideas and concerns with them directly.

If you need additional assistance feel free to contact my office at 603-589-3022 at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Gary Perrin Records Administrator

Enclosures: Original RTK Request/Responsive Records

cc: Tim Cummings
Matthew Sullivan
Mayor's Office

BOA

Laura Colquhoun

2023-067AS

Perrin, Gary

From:

Cummings, Tim

Sent:

Monday, January 23, 2023 10:19 AM

To:

Perrin, Gary

Subject:

FW: Meeting with Laura Colquhoun and Laurie Ortolano

From: Laurie Ortolano < laurie ortolano@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 22, 2023 9:12 AM

To: Cummings, Tim < CummingsT@nashuanh.gov>

Cc: Laura Colquhoun com; Sullivan, Matthew <sullivanm@nashuanh.gov>; Board of

Aldermen <BOA@nashuanh.gov>; Mayors Office Email <NashuaMayor@nashuanh.gov>

Subject: Meeting with Laura Colquhoun and Laurie Ortolano

CAUTION: This email came from outside of the organization. Do not click links/open attachments if source is unknown.

Director Cummings,

Laura Colquhoun and I are requesting a meeting with you to discuss the Mohawk Tannery Project that was recently presented to the Board of Alderman. Laura wrote a well researched letter to the Board of Alderman and you but received no response. I have several questions about the project that I would also like to discuss.

Please let us know if a meeting could be scheduled. Thirty minutes would go a long way in understanding the project and what was presented to the Board. Perhaps if you are not available, Director Sullivan or one of the City Staff people involved with the details of the project could meet with us. It certainly does not have to be you.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely, Laurie Ortolano